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(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
MS-Il, Q. No. 21 & 17, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi-110001

TF-26/6 Dated:-08-02-2021

To,
Shri P.K. Purwar
CMD
BSNL, New Delhi.

Subject:- Request for Evolving new Promotion Policy for non-executive employees —
reg.

Respected Sir,

Itis submitted that the union demanded in the National Council meeting, held on
29.04-2019, for evolving new promotion policy to mitigate the hardships of employees.
We followed it vide our No. of even dt 2" May, 2019 and thereafter also. However, no
headway was made on the plea of 3" pay revision and Cadre hierarchy. The employees
continue to suffer due to this.

it will not be out of context to state that the NEPP has caused enormous
sufferings to employees and discrimination has also been made between DOT
employees and BSNL recruits whereas such clause is not in EPP. Under the situation
framing of new promotion policy for non-executive employees is need of the hour.

Kindly consider the demand in real perspective so that process for new
promotion scheme is commenced.
With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

W
(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary




